
 
 
 

 

Warm greetings from Mendel University in Brno! 

 I would like to inform you about nomination and application deadline for our exchange 
program in summer 2024 (Feb –July 2024) that is September 30, 2023. You can start to 
nominate your students from August 1st. The sooner we receive completed applications the 
sooner your students can apply for a visa. You can nominate students at the following link: 
Nomination form and then send their documents via e-mail to me: 

• Application Form 
• Motivation Letter 
• Curriculum Vitae 
• Transcript of Records from home university 
• Copy of valid passport 

 I would like to share with you our Fact sheet where you can find detailed information on 
nomination and application procedure, deadlines, etc.  You can share it with your students. 
You can also visit our new web site. Kindly note that the quota of exchange students for 
next semester is five, including postponed students. Extension of the quota is possible upon 
prior request. 

  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
Best regards, 
Katerina  

Katerina Brzokoupilova 
Coordinator for bilateral mobility 

OMVI -- International Relations Office 
Rektorát / Rectorate 
Mendelova univerzita v Brně / Mendel University in Brno 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1hXIRZtIiW-E4ctjsti8WlZXv6ZFP6AyVpKNzEEn9Ce0/edit
https://international.mendelu.cz/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Incoming-application_form-bilateral_agreements.doc
https://www.canva.com/design/DAEWfh1TvBw/_GpDGi0rT44BI2wPTbOl1g/view?utm_content=DAEWfh1TvBw&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://international.mendelu.cz/en/exchange-student/exchange-programs/bilateral-agreements-incoming/?psn=200

